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Operation of Plants in China Fully Restored 
 

Further to our announcement on July 4 regarding partial resumption of plant operation 

at Dongguan Chang’an Rihua Electronic Plant, one of the Company’s manufacturing 

contractors in China, and Dongguan Alps Electronics Co., Ltd., one of the Company’s 

subsidiaries in China, we hereby announce that operation has been fully restored with 

both plants resuming normal operation today. 

 

We sincerely apologize for the significant concern and trouble caused to all stakeholders 

by the temporary suspension of plant operation.  We will continue to provide support 

to the plants not only from our plants in China but also on a global basis in order to 

quickly recover from the impact of the production delay due to the temporary 

suspension of plant operation. 

The Company believes that the impact caused by this incident to the Company’s 

consolidated financial results will be minor. 

 

The Company and other companies in the Alps Group are determined to strive to 

enhance mutual understanding and trust between Japan and China even further and to 

respect the spirit of amicability and cooperation, thereby strengthening sound business 

operation. 

 


